
 ST. THOMAS CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Diocese of the Good Shepherd  

 Ecumenical Catholic Church+USA  

 

 

“Glory to God in the highest and on earth peace to those on whom his favor rests.” 

Christmas 2017 

We the Catholic community of St. Thomas the Apostle Parish, come together to be transformed by the Eucharist.  

We regularly help each other to hear the Sunday Gospel, serve those in need, and bring our lives to faith and 

bring faith to our lives.  Parish mission Statement. 

Father Brian P. Spencer, Pastor  

Deacon Imani Boyd, Associate Pastor 

MASS TIMES: Saturday - 5:00 pm, Sunday -10:00 am, Wednesday 9:00 am 
5317 Smoke Ranch Road 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89108 
www.stthomascclv-eccusa.org                                                                                                        

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday – Thursday 10 AM to 2 PM                                                              

702-655-5840    FAX  702-655-7807 

OFFICE MANAGER:  Judy Baxter – judy.baxter.church@gmail.com 

 

PARISH COUNCIL: Father Brian P. Spencer-Pastor, Ellen Schunk-Senior Steward, Jan Moore-Second Steward,  

Allison Spencer-Secretary, Rich Weinmann-Building and Grounds, Betty Dymek. 

 

SACRAMENTS: 

BAPTISM:  Baptism class is held on the second Thursday of every month at 6:00 pm.  Parents and Godparents are 
required to attend. MATRIMONY:  Please contact the Church office.  It is not advisable to set a date before your 
first appointment with a priest.   SACREMENT OF RECONCILLATION:  For individual confession, contact Father 
Brian at the Church office.  ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please contact the Church office. 
   

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING: Ron Humphrey, Pat Gibbs, Rich Weinmann, Carol Anderson, Rita Anderson, 

Bishop David Kocka, Father Wayne Oppel, Father Scotty Ray, Patrick and Betty Dymek, Mike and Don Mahoney, 

and Marilyn Rose and all who have requested prayers.  To be added to our prayer list please, contact Carol 

Anderson.    cmca1117@cox.net 

 

http://www.stthomascclv-eccusa.org/


 

***Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God Mass*** 

 

January 1, 2018, 10:00 AM 

 

 

 
From the Desk of the Pastor 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of Saint Thomas, 

For four weeks we have prepared ourselves for the awesome celebration of the birth of Jesus. We 

rejoice at a renewed hope which will journey with us into the new year. Moreover, the renewed 

hope we share reminds us that we do not journey alone. The infant born in Bethlehem, who the 

world celebrates on Christmas, travels with us through the joys and trials of life.  We give thanks 

to God. 

Merry Christmas! 

Fr. Brian 

 

Christmas Flower Memorials 

 

Jim and Joe Baxter 

Edward Apodaca and Santos Casorez Sr. 

Camille Feliciello 

Ken Huderski and Mary A. Huderski 

Josephine and Kenneth Smith 

Joseph Klein 

Michael Pagano 

Marisol and Concepcion Alcantara 

Ernest and Dean Roberge 

Virginia W. Roberge 

 

Bobby Hoiles 

Elva and John Sullivan 

Susie Ryder and Maryann Dooley 

Alex Natali 

 

Lani De Coursey 

Sky Kim 

Eddie, Alice, Paula, Richard and Maryrita  

Gordon 

John and Olivia Freitas 

Alice Bean, Dorothy Kent and Tenley 

Spencer 

Mario Giordano, Bert Dahl and Kobe A. 

Lanjian 

Amanda Ulep and Antero Ulep 

Richard Slater 

Ron Leonard and Albert and Janet Miranda 

Mary A. Kowalski 

Richard and Sylvia Rachella 

James and Mary Spencer 

http://www.internetmonk.com/archive/open-forum-for-pastors
http://www.internetmonk.com/archive/open-forum-for-pastors
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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